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NEWS RELEASE 
Date: Monday, March 5, 2018  
Contact: Brittany Kershaw; (386) 586-2637; bkershaw@flaglersheriff.com  
 

Deputies Looking for Missing 12-Year Old Boy 
 
Members of the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office are searching for 12-year-old Gregory Allen Henry, last 
seen playing basketball in the Seminole Woods Park in Palm Coast around 5:45 p.m. Monday evening. 
 
Gregory Allen Henry (DOB 10/25/2005) is a black male, 5'9, 150 pounds with brown eyes and black 
hair. He was last seen wearing a black hooded sweatshirt with an Under Armour logo, blue jeans and 
blue Air Jordan sneakers.  
 

 
 
Anyone with information on Gregory’s whereabouts should contact the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office 
immediately at 9-1-1 or 386-313-4911.  
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